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Dear Dr. Erawati, 

 
I would like you to consider the attached manuscript titled “Parental Resilience 
Determinants in Children with Cancer in Indonesia: A Path Analysis” for publication 
in the Nurse Media Journal of Nursing as an original article. 

 
While many studies have investigated the effect of eHealth on the knowledge and 
ability of patients/families in the care of cancer patients, we have not come across 
any papers that deal with the management of a variety of symptoms during 
chemotherapy based mHealth applications to parents who have children with 
acute lymphoblastic leukemia. We conducted research development and testing of 
mHealth applications using a user-centered design approach and came up with 
applications that meet user needs and are easy to use. We feel that this research 
can facilitate the needs of patients and families in childcare while undergoing 
chemotherapy lymphoblastic leukemia and, in the future, further studies need to 
investigate any perceived challenges in the use of mHealth applications. 

 
There have been many studies conducted to look at the psychosocial aspects of 
parents who have children with cancer such as psychological distress, uncertainty, 
anxiety, quality of life of parents. As it is known that children who experience 
chronic and terminal disease conditions are very dependent on their parents. Sick 
conditions and treatment/care can disrupt the family's system and adaptation so 
that it requires the resilience of parents to control the situation. The relationship of 
psychosocial aspects that contribute directly or indirectly to the resilience of 
parents who have children with cancer in Indonesia needs to be evaluated so that 
in the future interventions can be designed to strengthen the resilience of parents. 

 
We believe that the findings of this study are relevant to the scope of your journal 
and will be of interest to its readership. I have provided tables summarizing the 
findings. If required, the entire data can be made available as supplementary 
information. Please let us know if you wish to look at them. 

 
This manuscript has not been published or presented elsewhere in part or entirety 
and is not under consideration by another journal. There are no conflicts of interest 
to declare. 

I look forward to hearing from you.  



Sincerely, 

Dwi Novrianda, RN, MN., 

Ph.D 
Assistant Professor, Department of Pediatrics and Maternity Nursing 
Faculty of Nursing, Universitas Andalas 
Kampus Unand Limau Manis, Kecamatan Pauh, 25156, Padang, West Sumatera, Indonesia 
e-mail: dwinovrianda@nrs.unand.ac.id  
Tel: +6281374085969 

 

 


